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Lisa Driscoll

From: Ariellah Aflalo <ariellahk@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 1:21 PM
To: Lisa Driscoll
Cc: Soheila Bana
Subject: Urgent Need for Vegetation Manager for 94803 zip code area

Importance: High

Hello, 
I am reaching out to you as a homeowner on Crows Nest Way in El Sobrante, where I am literally backed 
up to the watershed/nature preserve area and am very very concerned about fire safety, management, 
prevention and action.  
 
There is a strong need for a Vegetation Manager in the 94803 zip code area, a Very High Fire Hazard 
Severity Zone, as it is Wildland Urban Interface.   
Both the City of Richmond Fire Department and CCCFPD are underfunded.  
We request for a $150,000 annual budget to hire a Vegetation Manager to mitigate fuels by issuing 
notices and citations, and enforcing abatement codes by hiring contractors in both the Unincorporated El 
Sobrante and Richmond under the direction of the Fire Marshals of the City and County who would work 
together on this project. 
 
Please confirm receipt of this email. 
Thank you, 
~ Ariellah 
415.425.8603 


